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Representatives: 
 
I am wriƟng in opposiƟon to the proposed bill H7100 Compassionate Care Act that would allow people idenƟfied as 

terminally ill to end their own lives.  While the tesƟmonies in favor of this bill are compelling, a bigger picture must be 

preeminent.  Many have offered very compelling arguments against this bill.  Those arguments include the recent history 

of assisted suicide/medical aid in dying laws in place in other states and countries.  That history clearly shows that 

whatever eligibility limitaƟons are iniƟally in place, those limitaƟons will in Ɵme be expanded, even to include the disabled 

and children of all ages. This is evident in Oregon and California, and especially in Canada and in Europe.  And mistakes in 

diagnoses, abuse and coercion oŌen follow.  H7100 is not about paƟent care but about creaƟng a pathway for a paƟent 

to end his life by his direct hand, which is by definiƟon suicide.  Notably though, the bill, in an Orwellian manner, specifically 

redefines that act as not suicide.  And a right to die may lead to a duty to die.  Government and medicine in alliance to 

allow people to commit suicide is bad public policy and establishes a dangerous precedent.  Rather than end life, our goal 

should be to improve end of life care. 
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